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Fabulous! My pleasure. Stay tuned.

Vivienne Cameron

Senior Director

American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators

T: 703-908-8261 F: 703-908-5890
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From: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net [mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net]
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 2:38 PM

To: Cameron, Vivienne

Subject: RE: NMVTIS Advisory Board Participation

Vivienne,
| am interested in serving on the Advisory Board. Thanks for including me on the DOJ list of possible members and thanks
for all of the help you have given to South Carolina. | look forward to serving on the Board if selected by DOJ.

Marcia

Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director
South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles

From: Cameron, Vivienne [mailto:VCameron@aamva.org]
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 2:05 PM

To: Adams, Marcia S

Cc: Calvin, Mike; Schuster, Neil

Subject: NMVTIS Advisory Board Participation

Good afternoon Marcia,

| am contacting you to ask if you would be interested in having your name provided to the Department of Justice (DOJ) as a
possible candidate to represent states on the National Motor Vehicle Title Information System (NMVTIS) Advisory Board.
The authority for the DOJ to establish this Board was outlined in the NMVTIS Final Rule. The Board's role would be "to
provide input and recommendations from stakeholders on NMVTIS operations and administration” (Excerpt from
Final Rule). Since state agencies and departments are key stakeholders of NMVTIS, AAMVA was asked to submit
recommendations for representatives. The mandate of the Board is not yet available however, it is likely to map very closely
to the language from the Rule.

Advisory Board Meetings will be face to face and held at either AAMVA offices or other location in the DC area. They would
be at least four quarterly meetings plus ad hoc conference calls. All expenses will be covered.


mailto:
mailto:Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
http://www.aamva.org/
http://www.vehiclehistory.gov/

Please be aware that if you agree to have AAMVA include you on the list of interested state representatives the final
selection will be DOJ's. If you are selected a formal naotification from DOJ would be sent.

Please let me know by close of business tomorrow October 9th if you are interested in being considered.

Should you have any questions on this or any other NMVTIS matter, please do not hesitate to contact me and | will do my
best to assist you.

Vivienne Cameron

Senior Director

American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators

T: 703-908-8261 F: 703-908-5890

Please visit us at www.aamva.org, Questions about NMVTIS please visit www.vehiclehistory.gov

This email message may contain privileged or confidential information, and is for the use of intended recipients
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immediately advise the sender by reply email and then delete this message.
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